
Notice of Enforced Credit Card Limits 

Dear [Customer's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you of an update to our credit 

card policy that may affect your account. 

Due to recent changes in our company policy, we have implemented enforced credit card limits 

to enhance security and manage risk more effectively. As a result, effective [Effective Date], 

your credit card limit will be adjusted to [New Credit Limit]. 

We understand that this change may come as a surprise, and we assure you this decision was 

made with careful consideration of current market conditions and customer security. 

If you have any questions or require assistance, please do not hesitate to reach out to our 

customer service team at [Customer Service Phone Number] or [Customer Service Email]. We 

appreciate your understanding and cooperation. 

Thank you for being a valued customer. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Company Name] 

[Your Company Contact Information] 


